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Comments: The USDA Forest Service should not allow the proposed mine in the Salmon River Watershed. This

region is home to countless low impact recreational opportunities and the Salmon River needs to be protected if

we are to save Columbia Basin Salmon runs from extinction. This mine will forever change and ruin the

landscape in one of the west's most pristine settings.


